February 13,2002

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300, Yonge Street

26th Floor

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Attention: Mr. Paul B. Pudge, Assistant Secretary

Re: RP-2004-0020

Dear Mr. Pudge:


Im sending you a letter that I sent to my MPP Mr. Jean-Marc Lalonde.  Please 

make some time to read the letter from a really small utility with 1120 customers.  You

may find-out that some small utilities are very efficient.  That the distribution  rates of  some small utilities are really cheaper than big utilities (see table on page 2 of the letter).

Thank you for your time  

Rene Beaulne

Manager  

